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Ottawa, July 4, 1906.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 29th ult. with reference to the cupboard which

you have had built in the Congo Bridge school-house.

In reply I beg to say that, as this oupboard

was a necessity in the school, you should forward your

account for the same, with the necessary vouchers, when

payment will be made.

Your obedient Servant,

to me

Secretary,

J. McCaffrey, Esq..

Indian Agent,

aniwaki, Que.
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